
Bundle 2





































    

    

              

          

       

      

      

        

      

            

          

       

  

           

                 
          

        

      

       
   

  

               

               

   

         

 

        

             

             





In conclusion, I urge you to consider the positive impact that granting approval for the 
Mercury Bay Boating Club's application will have on our community. By providing them 
with the opportunity to site their club building on DOC land, we can support the 
growth of recreational boating, promote environmental awareness, and enrich the lives 
of sailors in Mercury Bay.

Please keep my personal information confidential.

Sincerely,

 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 

Sec 9(2)(a)




























































